
 

 
 
February 17, 2023 
 
Dear Trailside Community, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at Parent Teacher Conferences last week and it has 
been fun to read the positive notes left for your students. Thank you for your continued 
partnership to support the success of all of our Trailside students. 
 
RPBIS Reminders 
We have been reminding students our of school wide expectations to be respectful, responsible 
and safe which are part of our RPBIS (Restorative Positive Behavioral Interventions and 
Supports) plan. While we have less playground space and large snow mounds, we tend to see 
an uptick in rough recess behaviors. We ask that you help reinforce what safe play looks like at 
home.  
 
To reinforce positive behavior at school, we will give classes an opportunity to help name the 
new front office fish when they demonstrate safe playground behavior. We look forward to this 
fun activity when we return from our February break. 
 
Illnesses 
As a reminder, students who have been ill may only return to school after 24 hours fever-free 
(with no medication), or 24 hours free from vomiting or diarrhea.  If you have any questions 
about sending your child to school, feel free to reach out to our school nurse, Sandy 
(sjoder@pcschools.us). 
 
Upcoming Dates 

● February 20-24 - Winter Break - No School 
● March 6 - 5:30pm-7:30pm - Open PTO meeting in the library 
● March 7 - 7:45am-8:45am - Breakfast with Trailside and Friends at Trailside for our 

Spanish speaking families 
● March 10 - 5pm-7pm St. Patrick’s Day Dance (see attached flyer for more information) 
● March 17 - Due to the snow day/power outage in January, this will be an in-person 

learning day. Students will attend school on Friday, March 17th. 
 
Your students have been working hard, I hope they enjoy the week off from school! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Tracy Fike, Principal 
Trailside Elementary School 


